
File No. MV A01-2023 

TOWNSHIP OF ASPHODEL-NORWOOD 
COMMITTEE OF ADJUSTMENT 

NOTICE OF NO APPEAL 
The Planning Act, R.S.O. 1990, as amended 

This Notice serves as notification that the Committee of Adjustment for the Township of 
Asphodel-Norwood has not received any appeals for Minor Variance Application no. A01-2023 
regarding 86 Queen Street, Norwood. This application was passed at a Public Hearing on 
September 26, 2023 and the final day to appeal the decision of application no. A01-2023 was 
October 16, 2023. 

Should you have any questions or concerns in regards to this matter, please contact the 
undersigned at 705-639-5343. 

Dated at the Township of Asphodel-Norwood 
this 17th day of October, 2023. 

________________________________ 
Candice White, Secretary-Treasurer 

Committee of Adjustment 


